
Regards, 

Amar Srivastava 

Principal 
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Dear Parents 

Greetings of the day! 

CIRCULAR 

(KG I to XII) 

Kindly be informed that as per the directives received from the Ministry of Education, in-person classes 

will be suspended on Wednesday, 17 April 2024. 
 

However, online classes will be held for students of classes X and XII tomorrow, 17 April 2024.  

 

Regular classes shall resume from Thursday, 18 April 2024. 
 
 


